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English department



Welcome to The Prescot School!

We are excited for you to be joining us in September and we 
hope you are looking forward to it too. In the English 
Department, our first unit is about memoirs so we can get to 
know you better. The tasks in this booklet are completely 
optional but we hope they give you a chance to practise your 
writing skills as well as winning tokens to vend a book from our 
machine!

We look forward to seeing your projects,
The English Department.













Complete as many reading challenges as you can from the grid.
Keep a track of what you have read by colouring the square and writing the 
title of the book on bookshelf on the next page. Some books may tick more 
than one square!

Read aloud to 
someone. Read in an unusual 

(safe!) spot.
Read a book from a 

library.

Try out a book which 
you wouldn’t 

normally choose.

Read a book that 
has been made into 

a film.
Read some poetry. Read a newspaper.

Read a book set in 
the North West, or 
by a local author, 
e.g., Frank Cotrell 

Boyce.

Read a book 
recommended by a 

friend.

Read a book from 
when you were 

younger.

Read a play, film, or 
TV script.

Write a piece of fan 
fiction based on a 

book you have read.

Read a book 
translated from a 

different language.

Read something set 
in a different time.

Read something 
relevant to a subject 
other than English.

Read a page of a 
book backwards.

Read a short story. Read something by 
an author under 30.

Read a graphic 
novel.

Read something that 
has won an award.




